
 

 

 

 

 

Captains, please share this flyer with your team members: 

Mohawk Valley APA is excited to announce that starting this upcoming 2025-2026 Fall session, 

we will be adding new changes and improving on all the great things we already offer our 

members. 

We would like to thank all our members for helping Mohawk Valley APA continue to grow. With 

the continued growth, we will be able to offer more giveaways and send more teams to Las 

Vegas for The World Pool Championships! 

• We will be increasing travel assistance to Vegas from $5500 - $6600 per team! 

• We will be increasing cash Payouts for our tournaments! 

• We will be offering more discounted singles boards to Qualify more players to the 

Singles Regional tournament so we can hold our own Regional Event! 

More Raffles and Giveaways 

• AND MUCH MORE!!! 

 

The National Office requires each league area increase weekly fees every three to five years or 

based on surrounding markets. 

Starting in the Fall 2025 Session, all 8 ball and 9 ball teams will go from the current team fee of 

$45 to $50 ($1 additional per person if you play). 

With this modest increase, it will allow us to maintain all the current benefits and add all the 

benefits listed above and much more. As we continue to grow, so do the benefits and 

incentives we offer to our members! 

Thank you for helping Mohawk Valley APA grow the sport of Pool and be the best league 

around! We appreciate each and every one of you! 

Rob 

Mohawk Valley APA 

 


